REGULAR MEETING
YORKTOWN PARK BOARD
Field Operations Building

August 9th, 2017

Meeting was called to order by Jon Myrick @ 5:30 pm.

Roll call: Those present: Jon Myrick, Vicki Craig, Greg Holzer and Peggy Flanagan
Also present: Erin Hurley, Todd Blevins and Ralph Craig.

Motion was made by Jon Myrick and seconded by Greg Holzer to accept the minutes
with correction: the Yorktown Church of the Nazarene wants to use Morrow's
Meadow at no charge for the celebration of the heroes of their church on
Sunday, October 1, 2017----not to close off Elm Street for this celebration.

OLD BUSINESS

Park plan edits for the proposed park plan. We received computer generated changes
to the original plan that was presented, although a representative from the
company was not present. There were several items we agreed with
others that we did not. Money and time line was some of the issues. Could
the employees of Yorktown do the work? Some items listed included items
to be completed at the building owned by J.A.A. Also Munciana owns the
building and then leases a portion of it to Yorktown. The butterfly way station
has been completed. We continue to create information for the public, education
and outreach.

NEW BUSINESS

New member for the Park Board will be chosen by Rich Lee, President of the Town
Council.

Lion's Club Park Trail: This trail will be more than a mile to mile and a half, covered
with mulch, making it the longest "soft" trail in Indiana. Also there will be
educational signage along the trail.

Touch-a-truck: On Friday, August 25, 2017 there will be the touch-a-truck event in
Morrow's Meadow, beginning @ 4 p.m. This event is for the entire family,
allowing children to access to the trucks, farm equipment, heavy machinery,
helicopters, emergency vehicles, etc.

Westside Church of Christ requested the use of the small pavilion near White River for

August 12,2017, Permission granted.

Other Items: The next movie night presented by Mutual Bank is Friday, August 18th.
The movie, The Beauty and the Beast begins at dusk. There will be primary

painted cardboard "cars" there also.

The next scheduled meeting of the Park Board is Wednesday, September 13, 2017, in
the Field Operations Building, beginning at 5:30 p.m.

Greg Holzer made a motion at 7 p.m. for adjournment, Vicki Craig seconded. Motion
carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Peggy Flanagan



